


remote areas of the country on a holiday weekend when most contractors we contacted in
Montana stated that they were shutdown for the holiday weekend.

CBP's relationship with Northcon Construction has continued consistently right up to this
date. Other projects that have been recently awarded to Northcon Construction have been
the following:

¢ Construction of two 4000 SF Secondary Vehicle Inspection Garage Buildings (New
Construction) at the Del Bonita, and Willow Creek, MT U. S. Ports of Entry — 2008.

o Siding and Metal Roof installation on the sixteen Piegan, MT Housing Units — 2009.

o Extension of the Piegan, MT (Babb) U. S. Port of Entry Main Building for the U. S.
Border Patrol — 2008.

+ Building Renovations to 1964 U. S. Border Patrol Sector Headquarters in Havre, MT
2008 — 2009.

¢ Repair and upgrade of CBP Housing in Parthill, ID. — 2007

e Repair of Damaged CBP Housing in Eastport, ID. — 2007

» Expansion of the U. S. Port of Entry Building in Eastport, ID — 2007 — 2008

Overall, | rate this contractor as superb in planning, understanding the end user's needs
and expectations, work, guality, and professionalism. With all the projects that CBP has
accomplished with Northcon Construction CBP has experienced time after time, projects
that have been delivered on-time or ahead of schedule, a limited if no punch list, excellent
project follow-up, and a high degree of contractor/end user communication and satisfaction.

| would and have recommended this contractor for consideration of any future construction
projects that are presented their way.

| may be contacted for additional information either through my office at Ph. (949) 360-
3209, or email: Robin.Coachman@DHS.Gov.

Sincerely,

o%@“ .

Project Manager
Repair and Alterations Branch



